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I believe the current HSC system for language courses is unfair for certain Asian background 
students. Education opportunity should be given equally to every student regardless of their/their 
parents' background. However, the current HSC system has unfair conditions for certain Asian 
background students (as far as I am aware, Japanese, Chinese, Indonesian, Korean). Why are there 
specific conditions for Asian background students when they want to study their background 
languages? How come the same conditions don't apply to other background students? This is just 
unfair. Australian education needs to be fair and supports decisions students make. It should never 
discourage any students not to study what they want to study. 


